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Date issued: 17 January 2024 

Ref no: GV/SP/01-24/32 

 
 

Letter of Appreciation  
Towards stakeholder sensitization program 

 

Towards organizing an Seminar on ‘Trash to treasure an Eco-preneurship endeavour’ 

Held on 08 January 2024 

as part of environmental sensitization of stakeholders 

 
Awarded to 

Trinity College, Jalandhar 

Church Nagar, Guru Gobind Singh Avenue, Chogitti, 

Jalandhar – 144009, Punjab, India 

 
With reference to the above cited subject we had suggested the team to undertake a 

sensitization program for stakeholders. 

The team has shown full enthusiasm towards the same and joined hands to undertake the tasks 

All of these initiatives are highly commendable.  

We hope the Institute continues similar efforts in the future as well. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Ar. Nahida Shaikh 
Project Head and Green Building Consultant 

Sustainable Academe 

Sustainability Department of Greenvio Solutions, Naigaon  

An environment Design and Consultancy developing Healthy and Sustainable Environments 

sustainableacademe@gmail.com  I greenviosolutions@gmail.com  

Website: https://thegreenviosolutions.co.in/  


